

POINT GREY SECONDARY SCHOOL 2011



POINT GREY SECONDARY SCHOOL

steywete:n

June 29, 2011

Mr. Doug Leard
Senior Financial Planner
Assante Estate & Insurance Services Ltd.
#800 - 650 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, BC
V6B 4N8

Dear Doug,

On behalf of the students and staff of Point Grey Secondary, I would like to thank you for your generosity in providing the funds to financially support the Point Grey Citizenship Award (Class of '75) and Certificate. Enclosed you will find a photograph of Charlie Feng who was the recipient of this year's award.

It was unfortunate that you were unable to attend this year's Graduation Ceremony, however, we look forward to having you in attendance at next year's event to join with us in celebrating the accomplishments of our graduates.

Once again on behalf of the graduates, their parents and the Point Grey staff, thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Irfan Z.H. Sheikh Principal